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Donation 
Home and School donated $1000.00 to 
school to purchase a new Spin Bike for 
another classroom and for additional 
Sensory Toys. 

Thank you 
Home and School would like to say Thank 
you to all the volunteers who donated cases 
of Pop, Water and Chips for those events. 
Thank you so much! 

 Upcoming Events 
November 23 - Bake Sale (Parent-Teacher 
Interviews) 
November 24 - Bake Sale (Parent-Teacher 
Interviews) 

 

   Contact Us  

Facebook: townsviewhomeandschool 
Email: homeschooltownsview@gmail.com
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Movie Night 
The movie night on 
October 19, featuring the 
movie Boss Baby was a 
huge success! Thanks to 
everyone who came to 
watch. 

Middle School Dance 
Home and School was at 
the Middle School Dance 
on October 26 at 
Townsview School selling 
Pop, Water, Pizza, Chips and 
Glow Sticks. 


